
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 23 – 8th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Pancake Day 
• As usual, there was a lot of commotion and excitement during the annual Staff Pancake Race as we had our 

new members of staff, Miss Poulton, Mrs Jones and Miss Powell to contend the title. After much discussion 
and an examination of the race side video to check that the pancakes were actually tossed it was declared 
that Miss Drissell was the winner and Mrs Lovell was the runner up. 

• Delicious aromas have been wafting around the Reception and KS1 corridor as children helped to mix and 
make their own pancakes. 

 
Science Day – On Wednesday, Mrs Gravelsons took a group of Year 4 children to a Physics Science Day at St 
Nicholas Primary School. Pupils enjoyed carrying out a range of experiments learning about sound and how 
it travels through the air. 
 
Boys Football – Our team travelled to Studley on Wednesday evening to play a match against St Marys RC 
Primary School resulting in a resounding 8-3 win.  Well done to all of the players for an outstanding 
performance and thank you to parents for transport and support. 
 
World Book Day – On Thursday, we celebrated World Day Book Day, the children enjoyed reading each other 
stories and a range of reading-related activities throughout the day. The costumes were fantastic and we all 
enjoyed spotting our favourite book characters. 
 
School Safety - Please do not park in the drop off layby, it is not for parents who wish to walk their child to 
the gate, it is for dropping off only.  There is plenty of car parking space available only a short walk away 
in the car park by the Fire Station. 
 
Year 6 Leaver Hoodies –The order deadline is Weds 13th March so please return reply slips by then. 
 
Dates for your Diary: 

• Year 3 & 4 Sports Enrichment Day is on Tues 12th March – children should wear their PE kit to 
school. 

• Year 5 PGL Meeting  is being held on Tues 12th March at 6.30pm. 
• There will be a Teacher Training Day on Fri 24th May. 

 
Books of the Week – As part of our World Book Day celebrations our pupils voted for their favourite books. The 
winners in each class were: 

Mrs Ellwood – One Hundred Sausages by Youval Zommer 
Mrs Bond & Mrs Flavell – There was a Dragon who Swallowed a Knight by Penny Parker Klostermann         

Miss Poulton – Horrid Henry by Francesca Simons                 Mrs Hudson – Peter Rabbit by Beatrix Potter 
Miss Butler & Miss Drissell– Harry Potter by J K Rowling      

Miss Powell – Billionaire Boy by David Walliams        Mr Thackway – The David Walliams Series     
Mrs Walsh, Miss Eyles, & Mrs Mills – Diary of the Wimpy Kid by Jeff Kinney  

 
 
 
Mr A Simms 
 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 
 

DISCO DISCO DISCO LETS GO!! 
 
We hope the reception classes enjoyed their boogie with the 
teachers and BSA earlier – we certainly did!  
 

**************************************** 
We look forward to seeing all the children at their respective 
discos later. 
 

Years 1,2 and 3  5pm-6.15pm 
Years 4,5 and 6  6.30pm – 7.45pm 
 

£2.50 on the door 
  

For all our volunteers tonight: 
 

Please can you arrive at school 15 minutes prior to the 
disco you are helping at in order to be ready for when 
children start to arrive 
4.45pm for Early Disco 
6.15pm for Later Disco 
 

Thank you to everyone who is helping tonight in any way!  
 

Enjoy and See you on the dance floor! 
Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

The core BSA Committee: 
Glenda, Milly, Katie and Sue
 

      Glenda Vassie - Vice-Chair 
      Milly Deguara – Secretary 
      Sue Woodward – Treasurer 
      Katie Ballard - Communications 

 


